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Secretary@ourmapua.org

From: MDCA chair <chairperson@ourmapua.org>
Sent: Thursday, 25 July 2024 12:57 pm
To: MDCA Secretary
Subject: Fwd: Visit to Mapua

 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Emily Beaumont <Emily.Beaumont@parliament.govt.nz> 
Date: Thu, 25 Jul 2024, 12:41 pm 
Subject: RE: Visit to Mapua 
To: MDCA chair <chairperson@ourmapua.org> 
 

Hi Jim, 

  

Recess weeks for those months fall from 2-6 September and the first two weeks of October just to give you an 
idea. As of yet I don’t have confirmed dates for those months of when Maureen will be in our area. Once I do, I 
shall let you know. 

  

Thanks, Emily 

  

From: MDCA chair <chairperson@ourmapua.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 9:27 PM 
To: Emily Beaumont <Emily.Beaumont@parliament.govt.nz> 
Subject: Re: Visit to Mapua 

  

Hi Emily 

  

Thanks for your reply. We had some discussion on Monday night in our executive and came to the 
decision that we need to postpone the meeting for a month at least as the timelines would be difficult 
in terms of organizing the questions and the chairing of the meeting. Therefore do you have a date in 
September or October that would fit with Maureen's schedule?  

  

Jim Vause 

Mdca Chairperson 
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On Wed, 24 Jul 2024, 4:54 pm Emily Beaumont, <Emily.Beaumont@parliament.govt.nz> wrote: 

Hi Jim, 

  

Sorry for the continuing delay, we’re just working through some logistics as Maureen needs to be on the Coast 
the following day. Will let you know, hopefully by the end of this week, if she can make this proposed meeting. 

  

Thanks, Emily 

  

From: MDCA chair <chairperson@ourmapua.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 5:50 PM 
To: Emily Beaumont <Emily.Beaumont@parliament.govt.nz> 
Subject: Re: Visit to Mapua 

  

Kia ora Emily 

  

Sorry about the tardy reply. The idea of a politician speaking has created some intense discussion in 
the association but the proposed format seems to have allayed the concerns. 

  

The 14 august should be good. The start time for Maureen would need to be 7:30 or later. 

  

The meeting will be controlled by either myself or the new chairperson of the Association and would 
be in the format of a question and answer session, with the questions being prepared beforehand 
and we would forward these to Maureen at least two days prior to the meeting, or sooner if she so 
wishes. (we have the AGM of the association on the 12th). 

  

I trust this is ok. 

  

Kind regards 
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Jim Vause 

Chairperson MDCA 

  

On Tue, Jun 25, 2024 at 1:18 PM Emily Beaumont <Emily.Beaumont@parliament.govt.nz> wrote: 

Hi Jim, 

  

Just touching base with you regarding the invitation you extended to Maureen Pugh MP to attend 
one of the Mapua District and Community Association meetings to outline the government’s vision 
for the future. 

I organise Maureen’s itineraries when in our area and have Maureen here on Wednesday, 14 
August, which I realise is not one of the dates you suggested. I thought it could be an idea to run 
that date past you though as maybe it could suit? 

Please could you let me know. I would then need to seek confirmation from Maureen too. 

  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Kind regards, Emily 

  

Emily Beaumont - MP Support Coordinator 

Phone: 021 862 515 

Email: Emily.beaumont@parliament.govt.nz   

  

   

  

Authorised by Maureen Pugh. National  MP, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 
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